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27/4/18

Induction for children starting in September 2018
		

Dear Parents,
Welcome to Preshute Primary School.  Miss Holness, the Reception Class teacher, is beginning to organise visits to our feeder settings but below are details of the admission arrangements for the September 2018 Reception children.  If you have any queries please contact the school and we will be happy to help you.  
Monday 11th June 
Parents are invited into school from 1.30 pm – 2.30 pm to meet the Reception Class teacher Miss Holness, who will tell you all about the Early Years Foundation Stage Curriculum and how we will help your child settle into life at school. This will be followed by a tea hosted by the PPSA (our Parent Association).  School uniform will be available for you to view and we will explain how it can be ordered.  There will also be a selection of second hand school uniform available for purchase. Your child is very welcome to attend although it is not essential.
Thursday 5th July
We would like to invite you to bring your child in for a stay and play session. Half of the class and their parents will be invited in 1pm-2pm and the other half of the class will be invited to stay and play from 2pm-3pm. If you have an older sibling in the school you will be invited to join the 2pm-3pm session to help with pick up times. Invitations will be given to you on Monday 11th June to confirm your child’s time.
Wednesday 11th July
Your child is invited to spend the afternoon with Miss Holness and the Teaching Assistants in the Reception Class so that they can become familiar with their new surroundings.  Children are to be dropped off at school at 1.15pm and collected at 2.30pm.
 
Thursday 27th September.
At Preshute each Reception child will be paired with a Year 6 ‘buddy’. The buddy ensures that your child has an older friend to go to if they would like and acts as a mentor. Throughout the year the children spend time in class with their buddies completing a range of activities together. You are invited to attend our welcome assembly for the new Reception children on Thursday 27th September at 2pm, at St George’s church. During the assembly each Y6 child will formally welcome their buddy into Preshute’s school family.  More details will follow on Monday 11th June at the parent presentation. 
Induction timetable for September 2018
Even if your child is used to a long day at a nursery we find that our new pupils find school very tiring and we recommend a staged approach to the first few weeks. We therefore suggest the following timetable for them: 

Week beginning: 
Tuesday 4th September:		Pupils stay at school from 8.45 – 12.00
Monday 10th September	All the children now stay for lunch and most of them are picked up at 1.15. However, we invite 4-5 children per day to stay until 3.05 .The timetable for who will stay each day will be discussed at the parents’ meeting on 11th June
Monday 17th September		All the pupils stay from 8.45 – 3.05.
At the beginning of each day we welcome parents into the classroom for a few minutes to settle their child. 
If this staged approach causes you any problems please get in touch; we treat every child as an individual to meet their needs. 
We are very much looking forward to meeting you and your child and personally welcoming you to our school.
Best Wishes,
Mrs Claire Graham 
 Head Teacher
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